
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

          
 

From: Alexander Irving 
To: councilmeeting 
Cc: Councillor Layton; Councillor McKelvie; Forrest Parlee; Mark Maloney 
Subject: RE: MM42.35 
Date: April 7, 2022 1:55:59 PM 

Dear Members of Council, 

RE: MM42.35 

On behalf of the University of Toronto I am writing to express support for Motion MM42.35 .
 Facilitating expedited underground road crossings will enable necessary infrastructure upgrades
 that allow the University to connect more buildings to UofT’s district energy system. This is a crucial
 step towards achieving the University’s Climate Positive Campus Plan that will reduce the
 University’s carbon emissions profile to better than net zero by the year 2050. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Irving 

Alex Irving (he/him) 
Divisional Lead, Advocacy and Tri-Campus Priorities | Government Relations Office 
University of Toronto | Simcoe Hall | Room 5 | 27 King’s College Circle | Toronto ON | M5S 1A1 
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